
BEREAVEMENT NOTICE 
“Blessed are those who mourn, for they shall be comforted.”  

Matthew 5:4 
 

We are sad to announce the passing of 
Roma Gobbi 

on Thursday, March 30th, 2017 
 

Mother of Rosanna Gobbi, LTO Teacher at St. Peter Catholic School 
 

Funeral arrangements are as follows: 
Visitation, Gilbert MacIntyre & Son Funeral Home, Hart Chapel 

1099 Gordon Street, Guelph, Ontario 
Sunday, April 2nd, 2017 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. and 

Monday, April 3rd, 2017 from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.at 

St. John's Church, 45 Victoria Rd. N., Guelph 
 

A funeral mass will take place at St. John's Church 
on Monday, April 3rd, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. 

 
As expressions of sympathy, donations to the Catholic Missions in Canada, 

St. John's Church Building Fund or to Comboni Missionaries would be 
appreciated by the family . 

 
Notification of Death 
 
 Dear All, 
 
 I regret to inform you that Reverend Frank Ruzza, C.R.S.P., died on Wednesday, 
March 29, 2017.  
 
 Visitation Monday, April 3, 2017 from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 St. James Parish 
 231 Morden Road, Oakville, ON 
 
 Visitation Tuesday, April 4, 2017 from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 St. James Parish 
 231 Morden Road, Oakville, ON 
 
 Prayer Service Tuesday, April 4, 2017 at 5:45 p.m. 

http://p.m.at/


 St. James Parish 
 231 Morden Road, Oakville, ON 
 
 Visitation Wednesday, April 5, 2017 from 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 
 St. James Parish 
 231 Morden Road, Oakville, ON 
 
 Funeral Mass Wednesday, April 5, 2017 at 11:00 a.m. 
 St. James Parish 
 231 Morden Road, Oakville, ON 
 
 Interment After Mass, the body will be taken to Our Lady of Fatima Shrine in Lewiston, 
NY and the burial will take place on Thursday, April 6th at 10:00 a.m. in the Barnabite 
Cemetery at the Shrine. 
 
 
 Please pray that Reverend Frank Ruzza, C.R.S.P. may rest in the peace of Christ and 
that his family and Religious Community may be consoled in their faith in Christ. 
 
 
BEREAVEMENT NOTICE 

“Blessed are those who mourn, for they shall be comforted.”  
Matthew 5:4 
 

We are sad to announce the passing of 
Mary Schmidt on Sunday, February 5th, 2017 
 
Mother-in-law of Francie Schmidt, EA at St. James Catholic High School 
 
A private family service to commemorate her life will be held at the 
Gilbert MacIntyre and Son Funeral Home 
Hart Chapel, 1099 Gordon St., Guelph, Ontario 
 
In lieu of flowers, a donation made to the Heart and Stroke Foundation 
would be greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 
BEREAVEMENT NOTICE 



“Blessed are those who mourn, for they shall be comforted.”  
Matthew 5:4 
 

We are sad to announce the passing of 
Frank DiBattista 
on Thursday, February 2nd, 2017 
 
Father of Silvano DiBattista, Teacher, Holy Trinity Catholic School 
 
Funeral arrangements are as follows: 
Visitation, Gilbert MacIntyre & Son Funeral Home, Hart Chapel 
1099 Gordon Street, Guelph, Ontario 
Sunday, February 5th, 2017 from 3:00-5:00 p.m. and 
Monday, February 6th, 2017 from 2:00-4:00 p.m. and 7:00-9:00 p.m. 
 
A Funeral Mass will be held at the Basilica of Our Lady 
28 Norfolk Street, Guelph, Ontario  
on Tuesday, February 7th, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. 
 
As expressions of sympathy, donations can be made to the Canadian Cancer 
Society and Hospice Wellington. 
 
 
 


